Barmaby Gunning Architecture

270_L_LBC_140328

Development Control
Planning Services

London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Argyle Street

London WC1H 8ND

28 March 2014

Dear Sir/Madam

re: Address
245 Tottenham Court Road
London
WIT 7QT

Application 2014/2006
further to your letter of 26 March, | am writing to confirm that no change of use is proposed in the planning application for
alterations to the shopfront and replacement of an illuminated sign.
There is no primary cooking proposed on the premises.

Existing plans and the existing street elevation are enclosed with this covering letter.

Yours sincerely

Barnaby Gunning

63 Loudoun Road, London NW8 0DQ), UK
+44 20 73 72 24 24
bamabygunning.com
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